WARREN IRRIGATION COMPANY
Liestat s e s

November 3, 2016
Dean Barrow
6797 W. 900 S.
Ogden UT 84404

RE: Warren Irrigation Point of Diversion.

Dear Dean:

This letter is to verify the two points of diversion from the Warren Irrigation Canal that can
be used to supply water to the Vaquero Village Subdivision Serial # 100360065

Dean Barrow has Water Shares in Warren Irrigation Company and would have to transfer 8 shares
(24 acre feet of water per year from April 1* to October 31%.) to the subdivision to use as
secondary water per Weber County requirements.

Water would be supplied from either the Davis or Reese Ditch. All yearly assessments for water
shares would be payable by the owner of the water shares. Any permits to store water will be the
responsibility of the Subdivision and done in accordance with Weber County and Utah State Water
resources requirements.

Sincerely,

Warren Irrigation Company

Cc: Jef Hales Secretary
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